
 

 

 

Letter dated July 7, 2000 for a Clinical Neurology Department in Germany 
 
Good morning dear Mr . . . 

As discussed by phone, we would like to inform you of two very positive side effects 
from the electrostatic filters, which we installed in three departments: 

We started the filters in March this year, and visitors to our clinic as well as our 
service personnel found that the odor of feces, unfortunately until now inevitable in 
intensive care rooms, have been completely eliminated. 

We became aware of this very clearly, when we had to shut down one of the filters 
for reasons of maintenance.  

The "inevitable odor of feces" became very noticeable. 15 minutes after the restart of 
the electrostatic filters the odors immediately disappeared. In this way, it was found 
that your air purification system can eliminate in a highly effective way even such 
strong smells. 

Both staff and patients agree that your filters provide a good indoor climate, even with 
high outside temperatures, without creating drafts. 

A detailed report, including laboratory results, on the efficiency of the filters with 
regard to limitation of infections and their prevention will be sent in the coming weeks. 


